From: Mary Andrews <caornmmary@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 12:05 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the Proposed Sandoval County Oll and Gas Ordinance

Sandoval County Commission:

Please reject the proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance.

Permitting should be approved ONLY under a special use provision that allows for public notification, hearing, and input.
Our aquifer is precious. PROTECT IT!

Fines for violations have to be substantial.

Why don't we concentrate on renewable energy?

Thank You,

Mary Andrews

301 11 th Ave NW
Rio Rancho, NM 87144



